
  
  
  
  
To whom it may concern,  
   
     This letter is being sent in response to concerns surrounding a class II permissive 
change request for product M4Y-0005850.   
  
     The unit originally supported NII bands 5150.0 - 5250.0MHz, 
5250.0 - 5350.0MHz and 5725.0 - 5825.0MHz. Due to the additional antenna gain and DFS 
requirements we have decided to eliminate support for NII bands 5150.0 - 5250.0MHz and 
5250.0 - 5350.0MHz. The channels have been removed from the firmware so that operators of 
this device cannot select any set of channels outside of the 5725.0 - 5825.0MHz range.  
  
This product has not been sold in the past year and any future use will only be in the 5725 – 
5825MHz range in order to comply with the FCC requirements concerning DFS. All offending 
channels have been removed in such a way that makes it impossible for users to intentionally or 
mistakenly violate the FCCs directive.  

  

Originally the device was a composite device that included a daughter board for 2.4GHz 
channels (2412-2462MHz). This board has been removed (detached and discarded) so the 
2.4GHz capabilities have been rendered unusable. Due to this we are requesting the 
2.4GHz channels (2412-2462MHz) to be removed from the permissive change as well. 

 
Best Regards,  
Mitch Szanyi  
Project Manager  


